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SILVERADO Belmont Hills Updates 
 

October 19, 2021  
 
  
Dear Silverado Families, 

 

Our final flu clinic will be held Friday, October 22, 2021.  If you have any questions or 

want to confirm the flu vaccine status of your resident, please email 

glynis.marcantel@silverado.com  or maria.miller@silverado.com and one of them will get 

back to you with the information.   

Or Booster Only clinic for the COVID-19 Pfizer Vaccine will be held, Wednesday 

November 3, 2021, from 10:00 am – 2:00pm approximately, depending on the time 

needed. We will need new consent forms and have attached a fillable version.     

Please join me in welcoming Gary Christo to our community as our Director of Plant 

Operations.  In his role, he will support the maintenance, laundry and housekeeping 

associates.  Gary has worked in assisted living and memory care communities and has a 

passion for seniors.  He looks forward to meeting all of you as he gets acclimated to 

Silverado Belmont Hills.  

A special thank you to Diana Sapienza-Boundy for her oversight as the interim Director of 

Plant Operations.  She is amazing and a heartfelt thank you for her diligence in this role 

and all her responsibilities.  We are fortunate to have her on our team!  

With the weather starting to change and our current inability to enjoy food and beverages 

indoors, we have scheduled a zoom call on Wednesday, October 27, 2021 from 5:30pm to 

6:30pm.   It is open to all responsible parties and/or family members of our residents.   

Zoom details will be sent out next week.  This zoom meeting is an opportunity to meet all 

of the directors at our community.  Each director will answer any general questions and 

provide department updates. 

Please remember if you have a specific question about your loved one, I encourage you to 

make an appointment or call to speak to the specific department director that oversees the 

area you have a question about.   
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I wanted to provide an updated list of our Directors and their emails.   

Name and Title E-mail address 

Joan Newman, Administrator joan.newman@silverado.com 

David Estrada, Community Ambassador david.estrada@silverado.com 

Glynis Marcantel, Director of Health Services           glynis.marcantel@silverado.com 

Diane Sapienza-Boundy, Dir. of Res. & Fam.Services  diane.sapienzaboundy@silverado.com 

Amanda Herbert, Director of Res. Engagement amanda.hebert@silverado.com 

Jaime Galvez, Director of Culinary Services jaime.galvez@silverado.com 

Gary Christo, Director of Plant Operations gary.christo@silverado.com 

Isabela Tigno, Admin. Assistant isabela.tigno@silverado.com 

 

Please remember that families are not allowed to take photos or video of any resident 

except their own loved one.  Many families have not allowed photos to be taken of their 

loved one and we must adhere to their request.  Thank you for your understanding. 

Lastly, as the weather is changing, please check that your loved one has proper winter 

clothing.  

 If you are unsure, please contact Diane or Glynis and they can review with our caregivers 

on specific needs.   

With love and gratitude, 

Joan Newman, Administrator 

joan.newman@silverado.com  
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